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July 28, 2020 

Dear NOBLE Member/Supporter: 

 

As we all know, 2020 has been a challenging year thus far for everyone.  COVID-19 has 

impacted us in so many ways and changed the way we all live our daily lives.  The government 

and NOBLE National has placed restrictions on large gatherings to prevent the continued spread 

of this harmful virus.  As a result and regretfully, Southern California Chapter of NOBLE is 

cancelling our rescheduled August 21, 2020, Annual Achiever’s Awards Dinner.  We will be 

honoring the 2020 Achiever’s Award recipients in March of 2021.  

 

Your Southern California Chapter of NOBLE is a community service organization.  The 

Achiever’s Awards event is the Southern California Chapter’s only fundraising event on an 

annual basis.  While the event recognizes law enforcement professionals and supporters, the 

revenue raised from the event is used to fund our community scholarship awards and many 

charitable community service activities.   

 

The chapter will be honoring its community scholarship and charitable support commitments for 

2020, however we need your continued support to meet those commitments.  We ask that you 

make your Achiever’s Award Dinner purchase a donation to the Southern California Chapter of 

NOBLE this year.  This donation will allow us to continue to support our youth and communities. 

We know that some may be facing some financial challenges from COVID-19.  If a donation is 

not feasible, we could also apply your purchase to the 2021 Achiever’s Awards Dinner or provide 

a refund.  You may indicate your desires here.  Please complete your response by September 1, 

2020.  If you want to donate your 2020 Achiever’s Award Dinner purchase, you do not need to 

take any action. 

 

The Southern California Chapter of NOBLE greatly appreciates your continue support and wishes 

you well during these trying times.  Please stay safe at home, wash your hands frequently, wear 

your masks when outside the home and maintain a safe distance from others.  We want you to be 

healthy and safe for the NOBLE 2021 Achiever’s Awards Dinner. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chris Waters 

Chris Waters 

President SCC-NOBLE 

 NOBLE Region 6 VP 

 

https://forms.gle/cuNiDVHMyp791xta8

